
 

 

 

City of Evanston 
Mason Park Basketball Court Rehabilitation 

September 15, 2016 

 
 

Project Description 

The City will be contracting basketball court rehabilitation work at Mason Park over the 
next two weeks.  Work will include repairs to the basketball court playing surface as 
needed, application of a new textured acrylic surface to the entire area, and repainting of 
the basketball court lines.    
 
Work is scheduled to begin on Wednesday, September 21 and is expected to be 
completed by September 30, weather permitting.  Use of the basketball court during this 
time will be prohibited.    

 

Contractor 

The general contractor for this project is A. Lamp Concrete Contractors, Inc., 1900 Wright 
Boulevard, Schaumburg, IL 60193. 

 

City Monitoring 

This project is monitored by the City’s Capital Planning & Engineering Bureau.  If you 
have any questions or concerns during construction, please do not hesitate to contact the 
Resident Engineer Angeleo Alonzo at (224) 723-7487.  Questions about the project in 
general should be directed to Dan Manis, P.E., Senior Project Manager at (847) 448-
8129. 
 


